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4 January-March 2022

Dear Brethren at OPEN DOOR:

The time seems to pass so quickly. This year has brought many changes
for all of us with prices rising on almost everything and COVID, seemingly beginning to
disappear. But the Lord is still faithful .

We are glad to be able to report that churches are now allowed to hold services in the
Philippines and the Christians are excited to return to a regular worship services and Sunday
School. It will be a big adjustment after two years of no in-person services. Do pray for them
and for those who have become apathetic and see no desire to return to the worship and
fellowship of the church as a body.

With countries beginning to open up, we have about ten missionaries requesting Sunday School
and educational materials. We are in the process of packing the boxes and getting them ready
to ship. Some of the countries from which we have had requests are: Myanmar, Brazil, Ireland,
Uruguay, Zambia, Nigeria, Mexico, andPhilippines (Cebu & Manila). The box to Myanmar was
shipped last week and one to Brazil was shipped this week. Pray that all of these shipments will
arrive without damage.

David is continuing his daily online Bible study with believers in the Philippines. Through the
bookstore, we are making Christian literature and Gospel tracts available to the communities
around us, as well as being used of the Lord in Unity Baptist Church where we attend.

After our bout with COVID in November, the Lord has kept us in good health and rejoicing in His
faithfulness and goodness to us. Continue to pray for us, physically, as from time to time the
ailments of aging appear.

Thank you so much for your continued support of us, both financially and in prayer. You are a
blessing and encouragement to us. Thank you for your supportof S__(,¢ — _in December

for the $ Q in January, forthe $_( ¢) — _in February, and for the $ QQ

March.

FOR CHRIST ALONE,
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